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Are You Moving?
Is your family moving over the
summer? Email or call Ms. Gipson
to discuss the withdrawal process.

Email: Gipsont@pcsb.org
Phone: 727-547-7853 Ext 2007

HAPPY MARCH Spring Chorus
Concert and Family

Math NightSpring is here and we have two
weeks of important instruction
before Spring Break. These are
the last two weeks of the 3rd
grading period. 
When we return from Spring
Break, we will begin our last
quarter of the year. Our
teachers are working hard to
ensure your child has met
grade level standards and are
ready for end of the year
testing. You can help by talking
with your child about their
school work, checking in to see
if they can do extra work at
home, communicating with
your child’s teacher, and
ensuring they are in school
daily and on time. 
Cycle 3 testing with begin in
mid April for students in Pre K-
Grade 2 and begin the first
week in May for students in
grades 3-5. Students need to
be in attendance during these
inportant testing windows. 
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SPRING BREAK 

Spring Break begins March 17-
21, school will resume on March
24. 

Field Day 2025

The late application
period for PK3 and VPK
starts March 13th.

PK3 and VPK
Registration

Please remind your student(s) of

the importance of walking safely

to school.  No one should be

playing in the ditches when they

are coming to school or are

leaving school.

Just a Reminder

Field Day will be on March 14th

9:00-11:00 – K, 2nd, and 4th grades

12:30-2:30 – 1st, 3rd, and 5th grades
 

Important Reminders
*please apply sunscreen before school

*students need to bring a change of

clothes and a towel (there will be water

events)

*it is highly recommended that students

bring a water bottle

*students must wear school dress code

appropriate clothing over their bathing

suits 
*must wear school appropriate shoes
(crocs permitted)
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